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Republic of the Philippines 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
No.,!!l, series of 2022 
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TO HEADS, PRESIDENTS, AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE 
HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS AND OTHER RELEVANT STAKEHOLDERS, 
CHED DIRECTORS AND SUPERVISORS IN-CHARGE OF BACHELOR OF 
SCIENCE IN CUSTOMS ADMINISTRATION PROGRAM 

SUBJECT : NATIONAL PUBLIC ORIENTATION ON CHED MEMORANDUM ORDER (CMO) 
NO. 30, SERIES OF 2021, OTHERWISE KNOWN AS THE "POLICIES, 
STANDARDS, AND GUIDELINES FOR BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CUSTOMS 
ADMINISTRATION (BSCA)" 

DATE February 15, 2022 

The Commission on Higher Education through the Office of Programs and Standards Development 
(OPSD) will conduct a National Public Orientation on CHED Memorandum Order (CMO) No. 30, 
series of 2021, otherwise known as the "Policies, Standards, and Guidelines for Bachelor of Science 
in Customs Administration (BSCA) on February 28, 2022 (Monday), at 2:00 PM via Zoom platform. 

Relative to this, the Heads/Presidents/Officers-In-Charge, deans, faculty members and students of 
higher education institutions offering Customs Administration program, relevant stakeholders; and 
CHED Regional Office (CHEDRO) Directors and/or Supervisors handling Customs Administration 
program are invited to attend the said public orientation. A copy of the CMO may be downloaded from 
the CHED website (www.ched.gov.ph, click issuances). 

For confirmation of attendance and to receive the zoom credentials for the said orientation, you may 
register at this link: https://forms.gle/KY4qmDs2pb1yg2dCA

Due to limitations in slot of the zoom platform, participants may also tune in to the CHED Facebook 
page for the livestream. 

For queries and concerns, you may contact Mr. Noel Antonio Paz and Ms. Lucita B.Mejia of the Office 
of Programs and Standards Development thru office landline #8441-12-53 or via email: 
npaz@ched.gov.ph or lmejia@ched.gov.ph. 

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 
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